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2" March,2015

Ms Karen Jones

Director, Infrastructure Projects
Department of Planning and Environment
23-33 Bridge Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attention: Nathan Stringer

Dear Ms Jones

Re: DA for Wagga Wagga Water Treatment Plant Upgrade (SSD 6284)

| refer to your letter dated 21 January,2015 regarding the abovematter.
The Department has considered the information as provided and offers no objections to the proposal as submitted.

For further information regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned on 69339120, during normal business hours.

Yours sincerely,

Senior Environmental Health Officer
For Director Public Health Unit

Public Health Unit
Covering Murrumbidgee and Southern NSW Local Health Districts

PO Box 201 Wagga Wagga NSW 2650
Tel 026933 9120 Fax 02 6933 9129
Website www.gsahs.nsw.gov.au/publichealth/




